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commentletters - EXTREME CONCERN OVER NEW DRAFT POLICY RE. AB2121

From: Carolyn André <carolyn@andreassociates.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/24/2010 3:12 PM _
Subject: EXTREME CONCERN OVER NEW DRAFT POLICY RE. AB2121

My husband and I bought a house just over a year ago at The Sea Ranch. We live here full |
“time. It is our only home. We bought our house in December of 2008. As you're aware,
prices here dropped substantially after that date. So we've already taken a beating by moving
to Sonoma County. -

Now I'm being told by the Water Company at The Sea Ranch that the new policy “would leave
The Sea Ranch without water supply for days or even months each year.” How can that be?
Just imagine what that will do to property values, let alone our personal hygiene. Obviously
we wouldn't be able to live here without water. But neither would we be able to sell our
house.

This is nonsensical. Further, I don’t understand the state water board being close to making a
decision without having provided information to the consumers (us) who will be affected by
this policy. Are we no longer citizens of the state now that we have moved to The Sea Ranch?
What’s going on? Do you have any information you can send me on how this came about?
Were you going to notify us about this?

Thank you for listening.

Sincerely, ‘
Carolyn André 'R E @ IE n \w E
Carolyn André MAR 24 2000
36881 Green Cove Drive
The Sea Ranch, CA 95497
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